
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Canadian Capital Cities Organization - Membership Update 

Recommendation of the Committee  

That the City of Edmonton discontinue its membership with the Canadian Capital Cities 
Organization​. 

History 

At the October 16, 2020, Executive Committee meeting, the October 16, 2020, Communications 
and Engagement report CR_7575 was considered. 

Attachment 

October 16, 2020, Communications and Engagement report CR_7575 
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